
From: Baillie, Siobhan (Councillor) 

Sent: 14 July 2016 23:00 

To: Nicholls, John 

Cc: Beaumont, Elizabeth; Giovanni Spinella; Stephen Williams; Ian Green 

Subject: 2016/2827/P - Objection 45 Marsefield Gardens  

 

Dear John  

 

I appreciate that you have already received emails from Gio and a number of residents on this 

matter but I want to register a brief objection too.   

 

In broad terms I recognise that the crossover application is an issue and:  

 

A) I support the council policy of resisting new crossovers in a conservation area. 

 

B) There should be no loss of parking spaces in this already congested parking area.  

 

While I appreciate the constraints of planning law and guidance; it will always be relevant to 

Camden's residents that the applicant here has wilfully ignored rules, built and changed the look of 

the area without permission and flagrantly disrespected local feeling.  Please bear this in mind when 

considering this matter and the latest application for a window.   

 

Kind Regards 

 

Siobhan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


